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Joint Standing Committee on Audit  
 

Request for Tender – Review of the Office of the Auditor General 
(WA) – s.48 Auditor General Act 2006 

 
 
The Joint Standing Committee on Audit is required to appoint a suitably qualified person or 
organisation to conduct a review of the performance of the function of the Auditor General and the 
Office of the Auditor General (OAG) under s.48 of the Auditor General Act 2006.  The Committee has 
resolved to appoint a Reviewer for this purpose by means of an open tender process. 
 
Interested parties can obtain a copy of the tender documentation from the: 
 Tender Webpage (available via the Parliament website (www.parliament.wa.gov.au)); or 
 Legislative Council Committees Office (Ground Floor, 18-32 Parliament Place, West Perth). 
 
The Committee will hold a non-mandatory tender briefing for interested parties.  This will be held on 
Wednesday, 25 February 2015 in Briefing Room 1, Ground Floor, 18-32 Parliament Place, 
West Perth.  Responses to questions asked at this tender briefing will be posted on the tender notice 
board. 
 
Hard-copy tenders are required to be received at the Legislative Council Committee Office on the 
Ground Floor, 18-32 Parliament Place, West Perth (mailing address below) before 4:30pm on 
Monday, 30 March 2015.  Tender documents that are received after this time will not be considered.  
Tenders may be lodged electronically, but only by prior arrangement. 
 
For further information contact: 

 
Ms Filomena Piffaretti 

Committee Clerk 
Joint Standing Committee on Audit 

Parliament House 
GPO Box A11 

PERTH  WA  6837 
auditcte@parliament.wa.gov.au 

 
Telephone: (08) 9222 7300 Facsimile: (08) 9222 7805 

 


